
Please check out our twitter @stafford_leys We try to keep this updated with want is going on in school. We would 
love to see you tagging us in some of your home learning!! 

 

Sad News 
 
It is with great sadness that I need to inform you that one 
of our lunchtime supervisors, Susan Broad, has sadly 

died. Over the Christmas period, she found out that she 
was battling cancer. She remained in high spirits and 
entertained her colleagues at work throughout. On the 15th 

of January, she lost her fight. She will be missed by 
everyone at Stafford Leys and I know, from talking to her 
friends, that she will also be missed in the community. I 

am sure you will all join me in passing on our 
condolences to her family at this very difficult time.  

 

Reading 

We have signed up to the online reading website, Rising 
Stars. The information about how to sign up has already 
been sent to you. Teachers will be assigning books from 

next week. 

 

Parents Survey 
 
Thankyou to everyone that filled in the parent survey for 
us last week. Overall, it was a very positive picture. There 
were a few suggestions that we will be looking at going 
forward and these include; 
 
 Looking at when work is posted to support working 

families. 
 Finding ways to set more of the work away from 

screens. 
 

Review of Learning 
 
We had a very positive review of our online learning from 
Bradgate Education Partnership. They joined our online 
provision for a day last week and spoke to parents and 
children. They were very complimentary about our 
children and parents. They were very impressed with the 
amount of children engaging online. Thankyou for all of 
your support with this! 
 

In Other News... 
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Diary Dates: 

 

 PARENTS’ EVENING  TUE 23RD FEB 

 PARENTS’ EVENING  THU 25TH FEB 

 END OF TERM   FRI 26TH MARCH 

 START OF TERM  MON 12TH APRIL 


